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CEE/OP Instruction No.13/ 2024 

INDIAA 

Sub: Rolling down of locomotives/train 

21.12.2023. 

Ref: 1. Railway Board's letter No.2022/Elect(TRS)/113/Safety Misc dated 

2. HQ's letter no. L.326.AC.136.C dated 04.01:2024 & 29.02.2024. 

Earlier, instructions were issued by Railway Bcard to avoid rolling down / backing 
of locomotive / train and stabling of the vehicles/loads/trains/locomotives at the 
stationlyards. Same were circulated to all divisions víde ler under reference 2. 

These instructions are reiterated once again to counsel the Loco Running staff to 
avoid such type of incidences. In view of above, special safety drive to be launched for 
15 days to counsel the crew on the above subject and ambush checks to be carried out 
to ensure that loco running crew is following the Railway Board instructions properly to 
avoid rolling down. All staff must be covered during the drive. 

1. No. of CLIs/Officers associated in drive: 

Prin. Chief Electrical 
Engineer's Office, 
Mumbai CSMT-400001 

Compliance of the above instructions may be ensured and report to be submited in 
following format: 

2. No of ambush checks carried out during drive: 

Date: 21.08.2024 

3. No of irregularities noticed during drive: 
4. Action taken to rectify irregularities: 
5. No. of staff counselled (cadre wise): 

Copy to: PCEE, PCSO: For information please 

(H. M. Sharma) 
Chief Electrical Engineer (0p) 
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